
EXTENDED: Call for 2021 ITAA Graduate Student Liaison Nominees 

Please nominate a graduate student (or yourself!) to serve as liaison representative to ITAA 
council for a one-year term starting January 2021. The Graduate Student Liaison is responsible 
for maintaining and monitoring graduate student communications, events, elections, and records. 
The liaison also proposes special topic sessions and newsletter articles to address emerging 
issues important to graduate students. The liaison attends annual and mid-year Council meetings 
and prepares bi-annual reports for Council review. This is great experience for future service to 
the organization.  

Eligible students must be ITAA members and a first- or second-year doctoral student by fall 
2020. A student vita, a brief vision statement regarding the candidate’s role as liaison, and 
faculty endorsement by letter of recommendation should be sent c/o Kim Hiller, VP Education, 
kyhc@ksu.edu. The extended deadline for nominations is Wednesday, October 7th, 2020. 
The election will take place electronically in mid-October 2020. All graduate student ITAA 
members are eligible to vote in the election. 

 


